
Dear AMS Families,

I hope that your child has been able to share with you some of the wonderful experiences they have had during their first 
three days of school. It is hard to believe that week one is already in the books! 

Walking the halls of AMS, students were engaged in learning, building their class community and having an amazing first 
week of school.  The AMS 2023-2024 school year is off to a fantastic start!

As a reminder, if you are dropping your child off in the morning via the parent drop off car line, your child must exit the 
vehicle on the passenger side, and parents may not exit the vehicle.
  

When picking up your child from school, please make sure you have a government issued photo ID. At dismissal, if your 
child is parent pick-up, you may park after the AMS exit along Amsterdam Drive, and walk over to the bike racks. Please 
bring your government issued photo ID and a staff member will have you sign-out your child, and he/she will be escorted 
out to you. This is the fastest way to pick-up your child at dismissal.  The other parent pick-up option is to wait in the car 
line before the AMS entrance, where a staff member will check your government issued photo ID and have you sign-out 
your child.  You will only be allowed to enter the AMS driveway after all school buses have departed.  Please remember 
that you must remain in your vehicle while your child enters the vehicle and buckles their seatbelt.  There is no passing of 
vehicles while in the AMS driveway. 

Next week will be the first full week of school with several main events happening during the evening. Here is a quick 
“snapshot” of the rest of the September events at AMS.

● Back To School Nights will be held on:
Monday, September 11, 2023 for grades 1 & 2 
Tuesday, September 12, 2023 for grades 3 & 4 

Doors will open at 5:50 PM. Please click here for a more detailed schedule of each evening.

● Picture Day at AMS will be held on Monday, September 18, 2023

● AMS’s First Spirit Day will be on Friday, September 29, 2023 and we are calling on all AMS students and staff 
to wear Red, White and Blue!

Have a wonderful “first” weekend of the 2023-2024 school year!

Sincerely,
Michele Fisher
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Dates to Remember
09/11 - BTSN Grades 1 & 2 @ 6:00pm
09/12 - BTSN Grades 3 & 4 @ 6:00pm
09/13 - ASHA Meeting @ 7:00pm 
09/18 - AMS Picture Day
09/25 - School Closed (Yom Kippur)

ASHA Updates
➤ Be on the lookout for regular news and  updates 

from ASHA in this weekly newsletter.
➤ September 13 – 7:00 PM 

First ASHA Meeting at AMS School Library. We 
will be discussing our goals for the year. Join us to 
learn more!

If there are any changes to your child’s 
permanent dismissal plans, please complete 

the Dismissal Change Form.

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1eqe73OuU-A3CEbKlXwY9m9hCezr6GvDWXACwMKnnfCc/edit?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ljA5fqH97aCbDHlZzVKuqlQgMwx_EQOb2cRdpP-_1BM/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/5c5w7RjyDA4CWZA97

